
From: Malcolm Souch <Malcolm.Souch@hudu.org.uk>  
Sent: 08 August 2019 09:24 
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project 
<SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Submission from Non-Interested Party 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
I note that the acceptance of submissions from non-Interested Parties is at the discretion of the 
Examining Authority.  
This email is sent on behalf of NHS Hounslow Clinical Commissioning Group which is geographically 
coterminous with the London Borough of Hounslow. Whilst the proposal only covers a small part of 
the London Borough of Hounslow and the Greater London Authority (GLA) area this location is 
where the proposed aviation fuel pipeline connects to the West London Terminal storage facility. 
We note the Planning Inspectorate’s concern that GLA data has not been included in the baseline 
assessment for the Environmental Statement and that the approach to omit the GLA data should be 
justified and agreed by the relevant consultation bodies. The applicant states that GLA data would 
not add additional value to the assessment, as the environment of this area is consistent with the 
rest of the study area. Nevertheless, the CCG is concerned that the health impact of the proposal in 
this location, particularly arising from construction activity and from the risk of major accidents and 
natural disasters has not been properly assessed without the use of GLA data to assess the baseline 
conditions. 
 
Regards 
Malcolm 
 
Malcolm Souch 
NHS London Healthy Urban Development Unit 
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